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Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding the proposed domestic stamp increase, that's 25% jump seriously?

Was reported on national news last year that there is a decline in letter writing/in mail
volumes overall, so what do you guys decide to do, to keep increasing the cost of stamps.

As if $4 to send a letter overseas isn't bad enough. I can no longer write to ones overseas at
that cost, so decided to stick within Australia.

It's bad enough parcel prices sneak up 45c here and there and now 25% stamp increase,
well maybe you can afford, but not everyone can and for some people it's there only means
of contact with people....penpalling around the country, that's several more less food items
to afford stamps.

Regards




